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SAN PASQUAL UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TRUSTEE AREA MAPS  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Governing Board of the San Pasqual Union School 

District at its regularly scheduled meeting on January 14, 2020 at 5:30 P.M., will invite public 

input regarding the draft trustee area map plan scenarios attached to this notice. 

The public hearing will be held at San Pasqual Union School 

 

15305 Rockwood Rd, Escondido, CA 92027  

This public hearing is part of the statutory process for establishing a “by-trustee area” 

elections system. In a by-trustee area elections system, the San Pasqual Union School District 

School District would be divided into trustee areas and each Governing Board member would be 

elected by only the registered voters in the particular trustee area where the Governing Board 

member resides. The Governing Board is currently elected using an at-large elections system, in 

which all Governing Board members are elected by voters of the entire District.  At two previous 

public hearings, the District’s demographer received input into the creation of draft trustee area 

map plan scenarios which were subsequently shared with the public at community input meetings 

held September 10, 2019 and October 8, 2019.  At the third and fourth public hearings held on 

November 12, 2019 and December 17, 2019, the public was provided an opportunity to comment 

on draft map scenarios and election sequencing prepared by the District’s demographer.  By law, 

the District must conduct at least two public hearings on the draft map plans prior to selecting a 

final by-trustee area election map plan for the election of Governing Board members commencing 

in November of 2020. 

Questions or comments should be directed to Pamela Hansen 760-745-4931 


